
 

 
  
 

 
NOTICE of INTENT TO AWARD 
CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT 

   
  The Village of Waldo intends to award a contract to A. Chappa Construction, LLC , based on a quote, to 
provide labor and materials to complete work at the Village Hall without advertising for bids. Their expertise will be 
contracted for remodeling and construction at 810 West Second Street, Waldo, Wisconsin.  The work will provide 
ADA compliant restrooms in the facility. This notice is given pursuant to the Wisconsin Statute Section 62.15, 
which provides that if the estimated cost of any public improvement exceeds $5,000 but is not greater than $25,000, 
a Class I Notice of the proposed improvement shall be published before the contract is executed.  The contract shall 
be executed at the next Village Board of Trustees meeting after publication.  The completion of the work is 
scheduled for early 2019.  
  
Dated this 28th day of November, 2018    Published: December 5, 2018 
Respectfully submitted by clerk-treasurer Michelle Brecht WCMC 
Published by authority of the Village of Waldo Board of Trustees, Waldo, Wisconsin. 
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